From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 12:02:15 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, April 17,2021 8:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-04-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Grant Fisher

-- Phone --

-- Company --

e

-- Comments --

I completely understand that people in Ontario might find that the seasonal customer rates create a disproportionate
power system maintenance burden for other Ontarians. If political liberals are correct, then there will be an increase
in power customers providing power to the grid or (problematically) dropping out of the grid in favor of stored

electrical energy from renewable

sources. As this would also tend to re-shift grid maintenance to other
Ontarians, and since the power grid is a de-facto disaster management system, I think it needs to be maintained. I
therefore suggest that the cost of the grid be based on the value of improvements to a property in something like an

assessed tax.

-- Attachment --





